
Subject: 
Date: Fri, 20 May 2005 19:09:19 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <jsroe@shaw.ca>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Jung Roe:

Your request for speed bumps will be noted and acknowledged by staff.
However, your request will be far more effective if it were endorsed by
your relevant Community Association. 

There is  one in your area  and should you not know who it's present
president is, than you may find out either, by phoning the Federation of
North Vancouver Community Associations ( FONVCA) or the Municipal Clerk
at 604-990-2207.

Yours truly, 

Ernie Crist 
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